
Jin-Lei Wang, Director,  

Editorial Office, Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

 

Dear Dr Wang, 

Thank you very much for taking care of our manuscript #7514 by Mimoso and 

Blumenberg. We appreciate the generally positive comments from the reviewers. We 

revised the manuscript according to their suggestions as follows: 

Rev. 1: It is a very good revision. I liked the table, the figures and the paper as a 

whole. There are minor language mistakes to be corrected. 

We thank the reviewer and we repeated the spell-check and re-edited the text. Please 

note that a conversion to PDF format mislabeled Greek letters, we apologize for not 

noticing this earlier.  

Rev. 2: The revision is of good quality, complete and adequately up-to-date. The 

"Core Tip" section is missing. Minor language polishing is necessary. Figure 1 is of poor 

quality and should be deleted or replaced with a better one. 

We thank the reviewer and removed Fig 1. And added the “Core Tip” paragraph. 

Rev. 3: It is a good revision. I think that the abstract should not include references 

to or authors names. The introduction is vert long, the description of clinical forms of 

psoriasis is redundant. I would leave out the tables and the figures. 

We thank the reviewer and have removed the authors name from the abstract. We also 

removed Fig 1, but we strongly feel the tables are essential, especially for those readers 

who want to dig deeper into this subject. 

We provisionally removed Fig. 2. However, we would prefer to keep it (now as Fig. 1) 

because without it the text has a “dry” look. Of course, we will accept any editorial 

decision regarding this figure, its removal or reinstatement. If you decide to reinstate it, 



the legend should read: Figure 1. Histology of psoriatic skin (bottom) compared to 

healthy skin (top). 

 

Cordially,  

 

 

M. Blumenberg. PhD. 

Associate Professor of Dermatology and Biochemistry and Molecular Pharmacology. 

NYU Langone Medical Center. 

 


